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The Town Clerk and Registrar of Voters will be performing testing on our voting
equipment in preparation for the upcoming State Primary to be held on Tuesday,
September 9, 2014,

The testing will take place in the lower level meeting room at Westwood Town Hall, 580
High Street, at 9:00 a.m., on Saturday, August 30, 2014.
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Registrar of Voters
Town of Westwood

Town Hall 580 High Street, Westwood, MA 02090 Telephone: 781-326-3964 Facsimile: 781-948-4573
dpowers@townhall. westwood.ma.us



